City of Taylonvilla
Personnel Committes Meeting

June 5, 2025
Mernbers Present - Also Present
Chairman Bryant Mayor Barry HBO Zoodall
AMderman Glive Treasurer Nichols Tim Mchrdle
Adderman Driskell City Clerk Richardson Alicia Mayes
Alderrasn Brown Hally Cahill
Members Absent Fire Chief Adermann Darnon Moore
Alderman Dennis Potice Chief Wheeler HE Bentlay
Supetintendent Mann Tammy Nicol

Keith Baston

headvreran Bryamit vl Lere g o o < B T,

tire a Replacement Firefichter(s)
Chief Adermann advised thisis a replacement due to g vacancy that will accur on luly 9, 2025,

Mntion by Alderman DBrigkel] and seconded by Aldenman Qlive to fecommend 1o the City Coundl te directthe Mayor to
serrd a letter to the Board of Fire ansd Police Commissioners to hive a replacement Firefighter. Motion carded 3-0.

Discuss the Combination of the Municipal Bullding Laborer with another position :
HBO Goodall proposed the idea of combining the Lahorer position at the Minicipal Building with the duties of the
Crossing Guard. AFSCME President, Damon Moore advised that Union wouid have na Issues with this. -

8id and/or Advertise the Municivel Suilding tahorer Position

Motiow by Alderman Olive and seconded by Alderman Driskell ta recommend to the City Countil ta Bid andfor Advertise
tine uviolsal Seafing Taborer Kussing Goard Sositar, Madior vaned 30

Bidd and/or Advertise Full Time Dispatcher Position
Chief Wheeler advised this is due to an upcoming vacancy.

Mation by Alderman Olive and seconded by Alderman Driskell o recomimend to the City Council to Bid andfor Kdvertise
the Full Time Dispatcher Position in the Police Departrment. Motion carried 3-0.

Bid and/or Advertive Office Level I - City Clark’s Office

Aldermian Driskell inquired whether the vacant position needed to be filled with cancerns that there miay not ba
sufficlent work io justify a third employee, City Clerk Richardson stated it Is necessary to-ensure staffing coverage during
vacations and sick leave. Mavor Barry poted that the Water Office went fram thres 1o two employees and there have
been na fssues in the office. Allcla Mayes advised thet process improvements have Increased afficiency, reducing the
overalt workload, Holly Cabill confirmed there Is already a lot of spare time, AFSCME President Damon Moora-would fike
WO TR Urin poSTAUS, ol suggesed w W) periut T see iow e uiticd s partoriance s with o emplioyees. ity
Treasurer Nichols cautioned that nat filling the positfon could result in an AESCME grievance if supervisory staffis
required to perform union duties, No mation was made on this matter,

Adiournment

Motion by Alderman Dijfkell and seconded by Alderman Olive to adjourn. Motion carried 3-0. The meeting adiourned af
&13pm.
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